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NOTICE TO ALL PEOPLE TREATING WITH RADES PORT 

To limit the risks of COVOD-19 contagion, the administration of Rades port 

informs all the port authorities, local agents, stevedoring company, the 

mooring companies, and watchmen that the vessels bound for Rades port are 

submitted to health service checks on the roads before berthing in the port. 

Moreover, the following measures should be taken: 

- Crew members are forbidden to leave the vessel and circulate in the port 

unless in emergency cases; 

- Shipowners must specify a disinfected area on the vessel where the 

crew, the authorities, the local agents, and the stevedores may exchange 

documents.  No-one should go on board if there is no necessity 

- It must be ensured that all people working in Rades port are provided 

with the preventive equipment necessary to guarantee their safety and 

protect their health  

The port administration relies on your understanding and collaboration 

 

Best regards 

Harbour master 

Hassine Jalouli 

Signature: Illegible 

 



 

 

 


